
LITTLE YELDHAM, TILBURY JUXTA CLARE & OVINGTON PARISH COUNCIL 

 

Adrian Corder-Birch, D.L.,     Rustlings 

Clerk & RFO to Parish Council    Howe Drive 

        HALSTEAD 

Tel: 01787-472945      Essex CO9 2QL 

 

Email: adrian@corder-birch.co.uk 

        11th July 2018 

 

Dear Councillors, 

 

I hereby give you notice that a Parish Council Meeting will take place at The Village 

Hall, Little Yeldham on Tuesday, 17th July 2018 at 8pm.   

 

 

        Adrian Corder-Birch 

              Clerk to the Council 

AGENDA 

 

1. Apologies for Absence 

2. Members Declarations - to declare the existence and nature of any Disclosable 

Pecuniary Interest, other Pecuniary Interest or Non Pecuniary Interest relating to 

items on the agenda having regard to the Code of Conduct for Members 

3. To confirm minutes of previous Parish Council Meeting held 15th May 2018 

(minutes previously circulated) 

4. Matters arising from those minutes 

5. Correspondence (list to follow) 

6. Accounts 

7. Report of award from ECC Local Services Fund towards grass and hedge cutting  

8. To consider action from encroachment on Village Green at Tilbury Juxta Clare 

9. To approve terms of reference proposed by Little Yeldham Planning Advisory 

Group for handling future planning applications 

10. Report upon planning applications relating to (a) 55 Little Yeldham Road and (b) 

Arkham House, North End Road, Little Yeldham   

11. Update upon application to remove PD rights from former LSA piggeries. 

12. To consider suggestion by Cllr. I. Parker to apply to Braintree LHP for horse 

warning signs along Belchamp Road where two bridleways join the road (Jays 

Lane and adjacent to Mashey House) in an effort to slow down traffic.   

13. Broadband Update  

14. Braintree District Council Report 

15. Essex County Council Report  

16. Any other business (at the discretion of the Chairman and time permitting, agenda 

items for next meeting and exchange of information only)   

 

                       IN PRIVATE SESSION 

17. Following exclusion of the public and press, the Clerk will share some sensitive 

information with Councillors in confidence.    


